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Natalie Fortier

From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 29 July 2021 12:12 pm
To: Natalie Fortier
Subject: What’s new in the Hood this week

 

All Blacks v Australia 
  
With last week’s suspension of trans-Tasman travel, we are working closely 
with all stakeholders to plan for impacts to upcoming test matches at Eden 
Park. The opener of the Bledisloe Cup on 7 August will go ahead as 
planned.  

 Gates open 4.30pm  
 Kick-off 7.05pm  
 Traffic management plan 

What’s on at Eden Park. 
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In the news: Funding for gender-neutral facilities at Eden Park 
  
As you may have seen, Government has committed funding for facilities 
upgrades at Eden Park ahead of three World Cups in 2022/23. This is an 
important step in ensuring we provide a world-class experience for all 
athletes at New Zealand’s national stadium! 
  
Read the full announcement. 

 

Thank you for coming! 
  
Thank you to everyone who turned out over the weekend to support Eden 
Park’s first-ever art show, Art in the Park! And to the crowd who came back 
on Tuesday to back your BLACKCAPS – and their amazing mace! 
  
Watch: Art in the Park on 1News 

 

      

Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
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communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

 

    

 


